
 

 

BART Major Delay System-wide 
Wednesday, January 27th, 2016 

 
 
We have just received the following information from BART regarding the major delay 
system-wide impacting the morning commute:  
 
BART is recovering from an earlier problem. There is a major delay system wide due to an earlier 
disable train in the Transbay Tube. 
 
Please continue to monitor bart.gov for updates.  
 
Bay Area media resources such as KCBS, KGO, KTVU, NBC Bay Area, and SF Gate 
may also have information on this situation.  
 
Bay Area commute resources such as CHP, Caltrans District 4, SFMTA, BART, 511.org, 
and the TMASF Connects website which lists all nine-county Bay Area transportation 
services may also provide information to help ease your commute.  
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